
There is no proctor physically present watching alongside each viewer, as most of our 

employees are still working from home and are watching webinars remotely. For Portland Water 

Bureau general webinars, alongside a filled out online roster, we require a screenshot from 

viewers with the computer time/date stamp verifying they’ve watched the webinar 


